CostuMe INForrMATION SHeeT - How to Oroee

Costumes are ONLINE this week!!! Please visit our website at www.apdancedimensions.com after your
class and click on your Class page! Remember that your costume down payment goes TOWARDS this
total (it is not in addition to this total).

1- How to get to your class page: If you are in a combination class, you will look under CLASS PAGES,
and Click the COMBINATION Tab. You will then Click your class button (example: Combination A, or
Combination E) to get to your Individual Class Cage to view your costume.

2- You will first see your Class name, time, recital theme, class routines, and roster. Next you will see an
image of your costume. Please read the RED TEXT for important sizing information!! Click your image
for a link to our size chart! There is also a link for if you need help or instructions on how to measure.
PLEASE USE THIS! It is nearly impossible to exchange costumes/shoes/accessories at the end of the

year when all costumes have arrived and are being passed out. Please realize that shoes and costumes

need to fit in MAY 2015. Please take this into account when choosing sizes for your growing child.

APDD is not responsible for sizing your child or if your costume comes in and does not fit! Please take the
time to size your child properly before returning your Costume Size and Order Form to the front desk.

3- Next you will see a list and images of Required/and or Optional Items. Please see your order form as
some of these items are NOT pictured. Classes of age are REQUIRED to wear fake eyelashes. ALL
classes (minus boys hip hop) are REQUIRED to wear Skin-Tone Tights $8 (can be used from last year)
and Pierced/Clip-on Studio Earrings $6 (can be used from last year)

4- Next you will see your ORDER FORM link. Click the link and print out your form, or if you prefer you
may email it back to us filled out. Please fill out ALL fields and make sure all writing is legible! If you are
in a Combination Class, I have included an additional order form for ballet and tap shoes

~*** IMPORTANT INFORMATION "
All students are REQUIRED to wear Skin-Tone Tights and Studio Earrings (same as last year)
at the recital. They are also required to wear certain make up at the recital (may use your own
from home). All students of age will be required to wear fake eyelashes. All of this will be
described on your “What to Wear” Sheets posted on your Individual Class Page when you
receive your costumes in April. Please note that Costumes WILL NOT be passed out (in April)
if there is a past or overdue balance in your account.

PRINT your COSTUME SIZE AND ORDER FORM found on your Individual Class Page (described above)
and turn itin at the front desk ASAP! These are due NO LATER THAN November 3rd-6th along with the
remainder of your costume payment.

We have had a wonderful year so far in our new facility and we hope that you can join us
to see the progress of your child's class during PARENTS WEEK (November 3rd - 6th)
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